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Barker, Harold
Christie

Melmer, Charles
Edward

Peace, Edward

Webber, Walter

Breward, Henry

Maxwell, Robert
Hamilton,

Bayes, Alfred, and
Foster, William

(carrying on busi-
ness under the
style or firm of

Maxwell, Bayes, and
Co.)

Farnell. Robert
(carrying on busi-
ness as R. Parnell
and Co.)

32, Sayner-lane, Hunslet,
in the city of Leeds

196, Woodhouse-lane, in
the city of Leeds

Albert - square, Yeadon,
near Guiseley, ' in the
county of York

53, Eitson-street, Ponte-
fract-lane, in the city of
Leeds, and carrying on
business at Glensdale-
road, on the East End Park
Estate, Leeds atoresaid

Hinckley-road, and Dunns-
lane, both in the county
borough of Leicester

38, York-terrace

125, Mot ton-terrace
16, Kopery-road, all in
Gainsborough, in the
county of Lincoln ,

At GO and 62, Bridge-
street, Gainsborough
aforesaid

Residing at 8, Ash-grove,
Victoria Park, Manches-
ter, and carrying on
business at Factory Yard,
Miller- street, Manchester

Grocer and
Licensed Off-
Beer Retailer

Tobacconist

Grocer and Beer
Retailer

Builder >

Pish Dealer

Photographic
Mount and Card-
board Manufac-
turers

Hardware and
Earthenware
Merchant

Leeds

Leeds

Leeds

Leeds

Leicester

Lincoln

Manchester.

86
of 1903

81
of 1903

84
of 1903

85
of 1903

71
of 1903

13
of 1903

45- *
of 1903

Aug. 19, 1903

Aug. 19, 1903

Aug. 19, 1903

Aug. 19, 1903

Aug. 19, 1903

Aug. 21, 1903

Aug;21,1903

11.30A.M.

11 A.M.

12 noon

12.30 P.M.

12 noon

11 A.M.

3 P.M.

Official Receiver's
Offices, 22, Park-
row, Leeds

Official Receiver's
Offices, 22, Park-
row, Leeds

Official Receiver's
Offices, 22, Park-
row, Leeds

Official Receiver's
Offices, 22, Park-
row, Leeds

Official Receiver's
Office, 1 , Berridge-
street, Leicester

Official Receiver's
Office, 31, Silver-
street, Lincoln

Official Receiver's
Offices, Byrom-
street, Manchester

Sept. 8, 1903

Sept. 8, 1903

Sept. 8, 1903

Sept. 8, 1903

Oct.. 2, 1903

Sept. 17, 1903

Aug. 31, 1903

11 A.M.

11 A.M.

11 A.M.

11 A.M.

10 A.M.

3 P.M.

10A.M.

County Court-
house, Albion-
place, Leeds

County Court-
house, Albion-
place, Leeds

County Court-
house, Albion-
place, Leeds

County Court-
house, Albion-
place, Leeds

The Castle,
Leicester

Sessions House,
Lincoln

Court - house,
Quay - street,
Manchester
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